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Oh, the Hypocrisy of Obama's Gun Control Advocacy! 
  
CHICAGO—President Obama calls for greater gun control and has done so throughout his political career, yet 
takes great comfort in the knowledge that his daughters are protected by ‘men with guns,' as stated in interviews 
with David Letterman and others. 
  
“The president seems to think that, ‘We the Little People,' need more laws and restrictions and must wait for 
police to arrive, while he and his family enjoy the protection of their own 24 hour, personal armed guard," stated 
Rae Ann McNeilly, executive director of Taxpayers United of America (TUA). “He has joked about something 
the rest of us take very seriously: our right to protect ourselves from criminals and psychopaths who wish to do 
us harm.” 
  
“We need to be very careful about knee-jerk reactions to tragedies initiated by people determined to do harm to 
others -- especially from politicians with an agenda. What other explanation is there for someone who has 
ordered drone strikes that have killed over 170 children? Where are the tears, where is the outrage, and where is 
the cry for reform of our lethal foreign policies that are draining our finances, killing our troops, and killing the 
children of other nations?" asked McNeilly. 
  
“We, as a nation, need to be consistent in our concern for personal safety and the safety of the helpless, like 
children, and we need to expect that from our leadership. If the children of the president don’t have to wait for 
police to arrive, neither should the rest of America’s children nor any other citizen for that matter.” 
 
“Increasing gun control and further infringing our ability to protect ourselves puts us squarely in the crosshairs 
of those who don't follow the law. The courts in virtually every state have told us it is up to us to protect 
ourselves and that we cannot sue our local police for failing to protect us,” stated Billings, MT attorney, W. 
David Herbert. 
 
“The state of Connecticut has an assault rifle ban that was in effect when a crazed gunman entered the Sandy 
Hook elementary school 'gun-free zone' to slaughter 26 innocents after gunning down his own mother. How did 
that gun ban protect any of the victims? How will expanding such a ban protect any citizens?” 
  
“The president and others have been quick to politicize a tragedy that reveals the need to end the government 
monopoly on schools and our individual security. By limiting or eliminating our right to protect ourselves, we 
create yet another government monopoly – individual security.  Do we really want to entrust, as our caretakers, 
a government that deems collateral damage of hundreds of innocent lives, including children, acceptable? At 
what point will American casualties also be acceptable in the effort to protect safety of the chosen few?" added 
McNeilly. 
  
“President Obama is right about one thing: he knows the value of being able to protect those you love with guns. 
He should not seek to deprive the rest of us of that same peace of mind by depriving us of our right to bear 
arms.” 


